Gloria Norcross

From: HollyLarner@comcast.net

Sent: Sunday, November 17, 2024 11:24 AM

To: gnorcross@amherstnh.gov

Subject: Case #: PZ19810-111324 and PZ19811-111324

[External Sender]:

I believe the work of Amherst Town Government to be extensive and particular, and | have nothing to contribute to
what, | am sure, is wise action in the matter of the Jacobson property.

Thank you,

Holly Larner
8 Christian Hill Road - an abutter



